
 
 
 

 
SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY 

EMERGENCY MEDICAL CARE COMMITTEE 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 
 
 
The Emergency Medical Care Committee meeting on March 16, 2023, has been cancelled due 
to the response for the Extreme Cold Winter Storm Event. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Yvette Lopez at (909) 388-5805 or via e-mail at 
yvette.lopez@cao.sbcounty.gov. 
 
 
 

Next Scheduled Meeting 
 

May 18, 2023 
9:00 am 

 
ICEMA Training Rooms A & B 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ICEMA 
1425 South “D” Street 

San Bernardino, CA 92415-0060 
(909) 388-5823  FAX (909) 388-5825 
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